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March Meeting Program 
   
The Glenn River Fly Co. men, Wayne Samson and Glenn Weisner, will be our speakers and expert 
fly tiers at the March BUFF meeting.  Those of you who have attended one of their presentations in the 
past will not want to miss this one, and if you have not had the opportunity to hear/see their work you will 
not want to miss this meeting.  You are sure to learn something new and be entertained as well. 

President’s Corner   
 

Mike Bryant (mjbryant@email.com) 
 
We just completed another Gr. Cincinnati Fly Fishing in February, and by all accounts it was a great success!!  The 
feedback we received from everyone (attendees, fly tiers and exhibitors) was this year’s Show was one of the best ever.  
All the feedback from the exhibitors was very positive.  There was great energy at the Show all day long.   We had 
exhibitors from seven states (as far away as Montana), the fly tying section was exceptional, the presentations and tying 
demonstrations pulled in great crowds, and there were lots of kids in the Kid’s Corner.  I am very proud of the Show, but 
I am most proud of the B.U.F.F. folks who put so much effort into the planning and execution.  It was truly a team effort 
and we had a great team.  Thank you all so very much! 
 
Having Fun 
At the February dinner meeting, Bobby Gray gave a great presentation on summertime fly fishing for carp on the 
Brookville Lake.  And at the upcoming March 9th meeting, Glenn Weisner and Wayne Sampson (Glenn River Fly Co.) 
will again provide a fly tying demonstration.  Like last year, they will teach new techniques and flies and will certainly 
be entertaining.  Make sure to mark your calendar for March 9, and do not forget to make your reservations on our 
website (www.buckeyeflyfishers.com) or by phone (513-779-4489). 
 
It’s that time of the year when the B.U.F.F trips start to take place.  The spring Nantahala trip will be April 28 – May 1.  
This is by far one of our most popular and successful trips in western North Carolina.  This is a fun trip for all, including 
beginners.  Randy Clark and Jeff McElravy are again coordinating the trip this year.  Even if you have never fished the 
Nantahala River, Randy and Jeff have the trip organized so everyone will receive the support and help needed to be 
successful.   
 
The annual Rockwell Trout Club / Chris Helm Fly Tying Seminar trip is scheduled for April 22 - 24.  On Saturday we 
will fish at the private Rockwell Trout Club in northern Ohio.  On Sunday, we will have an all day fly tying session at 
Chris Helm’s Whitetail Fly Shop learning new flies and tying techniques.  A short article inside this Buffer will provide 
additional information on flies that will be tied on Sunday.  The trip is limited to twelve.  So if you are interested, go to 
www.glennriver.com (under Events Calendar) for additional information or call Glenn Weisner (419-475-9995) to make 
your reservations.                                                                                                                                  Continued on page 2   
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Presidents Corner………Continued from page 1 
 
Education  
Lou Haynes will again be leading the Fly Fishing 101 Course, starting on Thursday, March 3 and runs every Thursday 
evening through April 14.  The course is open to all B.U.F.F. members.  You can attend any one or all of the sessions.  
It’s a great way to learn some of the basics of fly fishing.  The Beginners Fly Tying Course starts March 4.  It’s a 
beginner’s course. You do not need experience or tools to take part in the course.   
 
Giving Back 
At the Banquet in March, we will celebrate another great year by thanking and recognizing our 2004 Board and key 
leaders, followed by an introduction of the new 2005 Officers and Board of Directors and highlight our major 
accomplishments.  We have had a truly great year where we had fun, provided an exceptional educational program and 
found many ways to give back.   Many, many thanks to all of you who have given your time and talents.  Last year’s 
successes will certainly provide the energy to continue into 2005!! 
 
As always, if you have any questions or comments, please feel free to email me (mjbryant@email.com) or call 513-
697-9576. 

Rockwell Trout Club / Chris Helm Fly Tying Seminar Trip 
 April 23-24   
 
The annual spring B.U.F.F. trip to the Rockwell Trout Club and fly tying session is scheduled for Saturday, April 
23 and Sunday, April 24.  In addition to trout fishing at Rockwell on Saturday, we will attend an all day fly tying 
seminar on Sunday.   You will learn to tie the following patterns: 
 
Traditional patterns (Chris Helm): 

- Thunder Creek Minnow  (working with bucktail) 
- Quill Body dry fly pattern (working with quill bodies and dry fly hackle) 
 

Modern techniques and materials (Wayne Samson): 
- Epoxy Minnow  (working with epoxy) 
- CDC Woven Body Caddis  (weaving techniques) 

 
Modern techniques and materials (Glenn Weisner): 
 

- Hopper (working with foam and bullet-heads) 
- Emerger (working with and understanding synthetics) 

 
There will ample time to shop at Chris Helms’ Whitetail Fly Shop on Sunday.  This has been a very successful trip 
in the past and is limited to twelve individuals on a first paid-first-reserved basis.  So if you’re interested, go to 
www.glennriver.com  (under Events Calendar) for additional information or call Glenn Weisner (419-475-9995) to 
make your reservations. 
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Nantahala River Trip  
Trout Magic – April 29 – May 1, 2005 
Randy Clark 
If this trip is anything like those in the past – no one will be disappointed. The water and the trout are calling. 
Already over 25 people have signed up and there is no limit to the number of participants. Here is some 
information that should be helpful and the calendar of events for this fabulous trip: 
 
When you sign-up you will receive a Trip Packet that will include all the information you need. Also, this 
information is posted on our web site. Typical questions include:  
 
Where is the Nantahala River and how do I get there? 
The Nantahala River is near Bryson City, North Carolina. Bryson City is 15 miles Southwest of Cherokee, North 
Carolina. Cherokee is on the southern border of the Great Smokey Mountains National Park. Plan on a 6-hour 
drive. Directions and maps are in the Trip Packet. 
  
Where will I Stay? 
There are several motels and campgrounds in the area. A list is in the Packet. However, “Deep Creek 
Campground” will be our base of operations. All 8 of their cabins are being held for BUFF; they also have 
camper as well as tent sites.  The cabins are extra nice and the price is very reasonable. The Packet contains the 
campground’s flyer describing all the accommodations so that each party can make their own reservations. Deep 
Creek Campgrounds has agreed to hold all the cabins for BUFF until April 1. 
 
What is the cost? 
We are asking each person to pay $15.00; that covers the group dinner on Friday night as well as your name 
badge and prizes to be awarded at the campfire. You are on your own for your food, lodging, personal items, etc. 
You will, however, need a North Carolina Fishing License (3 day = $15 & 1 year = $30) and a Trout Stamp ($10 
– good for a year) 
 
What Equipment will I need? 
 Plenty of warm clothing  
 Personal Items 
 Rain Parka 
 Waders & Wading Stick 
 Fishing vest with leaders, tippet, nippers, etc. 
 Hat & polarized sunglasses are recommended 
 4/5 Rod would be perfect, but what you have will do 
 Matching Reel 
 Flies – a list is provided in the packet 
 Net 
 Maybe a camera- you can’t take the fish but you can take pictures 
 
What if I have other Questions? 
Your Trip Coordinators will be available before and after BUFF meetings or feel free to call Randy Clark at 513-
741-8273 or Jeff McElravy at 513-221-2298. Also there are many BUFF members who have attended this trip in 
the past and would be more than happy to share their experiences. 
Mar. 9 – BUFF Meeting – We will have several dinner tables reserved for “Nantahalers” so that we can discuss 
the trip and share previous experiences. You can still sign-up. Additional “Packets” will be available. 
April 13 – BUFF Meeting – We will have a brief informal meeting of the group immediately following the 
formal meeting to answer any last minute questions. We will also see if there are people who would like to pair 
up for traveling. Nametags will be handed out. 
April 28 – Thursday – Travel to Bryson City – Take your time & take in the scenery. Maybe stop by either 
“Lowe's Fly Shop” in Waynesville, NC. Or one of the stores in Bryson City to get your license, maybe buy a few 
flies and get advice from locals. You might even have time to fish. 
April 29 – Friday – We will have an early morning group breakfast at “Family Restaurant - Ma Barkers” and an 
orientation meeting. We will try identifying those new trout fishers who might like some help fishing the 
Nantahala.                                                                                                                                                   Continued on page 4     
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New Members 
 
Please welcome Jack Anderson - Cincinnati ,William & Nancy (Hollin) Prues  -Cincinnati ,Malia & Michael 
Borcherding - Goshen , Bill Wolf Julie (Futscher) -Loveland,  Tom Gribble - Loveland, Jeff Shanks - Spring Valley, 
Matt White - Cincinnati , Donald & Lucia Hudson - Cincinnati , Jayne Gall - Cincinnati,  Dennis Phillips – Fairfield, 
Jim Howell – Fairfield, Lloyd & Karen (Sperry) Fields – Loveland, Bill Niehaus – Montgomery, Jim Neckers - 
Hamilton, Steve Stieritz - Bellbrook , Jerry & Patsy Rutledge – Milford, and Bill Hofmann – Milford  
to the club. We all know how anxious we were when we first joined, so go the extra mile at the next club meeting to 
introduce yourself and make them feel welcomed. 
 

A Recent Fishing Trip Report from Florida 
Dave Uckotter 

Bob Goldsberry and I  went fishing on Okeechobee and froze our derrières off.   When we got there the temp was in the 
mid 70's.   In the AM a cold front came thru, the temp dropped to the low 50's and drizzle and a 20 mph wind.   The 
guide said we would be lucky to catch a half dozen fish.   We had a full day scheduled and around 11 AM he asked if we 
would settle for a half day...We all agreed.  

We got on the water about 7:30 and quit about 11:30.  We caught 20 largemouth in just that short time, the largest was 
about three pounds and the smallest about 1-1/2 pounds.   Fly fishing was out of the question with the wind so we fished 
with bait casters and wild shiners.   Wild shiners cost $20 a dozen, we should be in the wild shiner business, we used 2 
dozen. 

Bill Schroeder and I did some backcountry fishing today and had a pretty good day.   The morning was slow , the 
afternoon was much better.   We caught about 12 sea trout, 18 in or better,   Three Jacks, and got into a school of lady 
fish and landed  a fish on almost every cast.   The ladyfish episode lasted for almost an hour.    

Tomorrow Ed Jones and I are going to take the boat to the canals in the Fakahatchee Strand to do some largemouth 
fishing.   It should be pretty good, the water temp is coming up and they are in a pre spawn mode.....Will catch up later.   
I miss all of the winter activities with the club, I wish I could be there.  Dave  

------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 
Editors Note: While bait fishing is against the principles of this publication, in recognition that both Dave and Bob are 
both longstanding BUFF members, and the fact that they froze while we were having an unseasonably a warm spell here 
up north, it was decided to publish their trip report anyways. I am sure the grief that they will receive from their fellow 
BUFF members when they return to the fine state of Ohio will be more than ample penance.   

                                                                                                                                                           
Nantahala……Continued from page 3  
In the evening there will be a group dinner catered by the campground in their pavilion and a campfire that night to 
tell our fish stories of the day. 
April 30 – Saturday - Fish the Nantahala or any of the other “friendly waters” in the area. 
May 1 – Sunday – Travel home (maybe take the scenic route through the Great Smokey Mountains and visit 
Gatlinburg. You could also stop and fish one or several of the many the streams in the National Park since your 
North Carolina fishing license is good there as well. 
 
Again, MUCH more information will be in the trip “Packet”.
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The Greater Cincinnati Fly Fishing Show 
 and Other Recent Events 
 

Ken West 
 
The only thing to say about the 2005 Fly Fishing Show is that it was a great success. We had 32 fly tyers come from 5 
different club’s, and if that wasn’t enough, there was a kid’s section, educational materials, 3 fly tying demo’s, 3 
presentations, a great bug collection, a popper display, [thanks to Hank Gilliam], and a fly tying contest. This contest 
contained some of the best flies that we have seen tied in many a day. Over 20 entries were given and the winner was, 
Gary Begley with a great realistic spider, followed by Jim Hampton with another great realistic spider, third place went 
to Rick Landis for his “Nemo” fly. Other entries were close, including one fish who couldn’t stop blinking its red eyes. 
Everyone had a good time, and it was well received by the public. The demo’s and presentations were well attended at 
every session.  A special thanks to all the BUFF tyers who participated in the show.  
 
A special thank you to Tom Baker who ran all of the audio, and his son Josh who helped unload cars in the morning, and 
helped reload them back up at the end of the show. Thanks to Charlie Svarda and Bob Muro for running the fly tying 
contest, and to Bill Schobel and Jon Kennard for helping them. Also, thanks to Joe Cornwall who filled in when one of 
the tiers doing a demo couldn’t make it due to an injury, and last but not least to Bill Huber, Bruce James, Larry Hake, 
and Paul Portwood - the guys who said, “ I will help with anything you want”. They worked early till late on whatever 
anyone asked. Their tireless help was much appreciated. Thanks to everyone who helped make it a truly great show!   
 
The closer that we seemed to get to the Fly Fishing Show the further I got behind with my “thank you’s”. We have had 
two fly tying events and I seem to have missed the BUFFER on both of them. First, we tied at Parky’s Farm with some 
of their folks. Nine of their volunteers and employees came and tied flies. Thanks to Charlie Svarda, Davy Jones, Larry 
Hake, and Bob Rohrbach for their help. 
 
Next, was a weekend tie with N.K.F.F. and M.V.F.F. at Bass Pro Shop where we not only tied flies, but gave hand outs 
for our fly fishing show. Thanks to Jim Hampton, Bill Schobel, Charlie Svarda, Bill Huber, and Jeff Mc Elravy,  all who 
helped with this event. 
 
 

Casting For Recovery 2005 OH Retreat 
 
As many of you may have heard the CFR National office has given us the go ahead to have two retreats in 2005, 
one for IN and one for OH. 
 
Our Ohio retreat will be September 30 - October 2, 2005.  The location for the 2005 OH retreat will be Murphin 
Ridge Inn.  It is a very peaceful location with beautiful accommodations and is very near Brush Creek.  You can 
learn more about the facility at www.murphinridgeinn.com. 
 
I’m looking forward to getting things rolling and have started to finalize the staff for this year’s retreat.  At the 
Greater Cincinnati Fly Fishing show last week we were fortunate to have two past participants visit along with some 
of the out of town staff members.  It was great to see them all again!! 
 
In the coming months I will once again be asking for your assistance in finding avenues for funding this and future 
retreats.  I would encourage each of you to check with your employer and see if they have any type of grant process 
for you to utilize or provide me with contact info if they accept grants from the outside.   
 
The new announcement/application forms should be available on the website for the 2005 retreat and remember you 
can help by simply getting the word out to those who may be interested in the retreat information. 
 
CFR is a wonderful program and it makes me very proud to know that BUFF members are the driving force behind 
the retreat.  I’m hoping this year that all OH fishing clubs can come together and make 2005 even more successful. 
 

“This is an experience I will always remember in truth, 
beauty, and goodness. Thank you all." 

- CFR Participant 
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The Education Corner 
  

Lou Haynes 
 
This month the education group will have a knot tying table set-up at the general meeting featuring three 
very good knots for tying flies to the tippet.  These include the Palomar, the non-slip mono-loop and the Orvis 
knot.  Diagrams will be available for you to take.  We will also have tying materials at the table for those of you 
who would like some on-site guidance.   
 
So far 32 BUFFers have sign-up for the fly-fishing 101 course that starts March 3rd.  If interested, the course 
outline and the sign-up sheet will be available at the knot-tying table at the next meeting.  Please contact me if you 
have questions (513-777-4854; bdhaynes@one.net  
 

 

THE BASIC CAST 
 
CASTING CLASSES                                              
Dave Uckotter, FFF Certified Instructor 
  
 If you are a novice just beginning to enjoy the sport of fly fishing or you just want to improve your casting skills, 
this is the class for you!  We will be having three sequential sessions beginning in May.  The classes will touch 
briefly on rods and reels, line, leader, and tippit with most of our concentration on improving your casting skills.  
You will be learning to control your casting loops for the lighter flies to casting a Clouser.  For the tight fishing 
spots we will cover the short cast and the roll cast; when your target is forty feet or more away you will learn how 
to shoot line and hit your target with a good deal of accuracy.  Learning good line control will bring you more 
pleasure out of fishing, let you fish with more confidence, and most of all, you will be able to put the fly on the 
fish.  How many times have you said, "If only I could cast over there!"  Sign up for the class, have fun, and find out 
how to cast "Over There"!!! 
  
Things to bring: rod and reel, hat, sunscreen, sunglasses or some sort of eye protection, folding chair, water, and a 
snack. 
  
Classes will be held at Cottell Park , in Deerfield Township, at the corner of Snider Road and Irwin Simpson 
Road.  We will meet in the backyard of the white house.  The dates are May 1, 15, and 22 from 10 AM 'till 1 
PM.  These classes are sequential, so if you can't make all three catching up will be hard to do.  We will be teaching 
new techniques every week with the students practicing during the week so they will be prepared to go on to the 
next lesson.  Your instructors will be BUFF members who have completed the BUFF Casting Instructors Course, 
given by FFF Certified Casting Instructors and Dave Uckotter who is an FFF Certified Instructor. 
  
See Tom Baker at the March or April meeting to sign up.  This class fills up very quickly, so don't wait until the last 
minute.  A $25.00 refundable deposit is required at the time of sign-up and when you complete the course your 
deposit will be refunded.   Make your checks out to BUFF and give them to Tom at sign-up. This class can 
accommodate only 12 students, so sign up early!!! 
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Calendar 
of Events 

 

 
 

115 East Union St. 
Morganton, NC 28655 

 
(828) 430-3593 

 
 www.wnctrout.com 

 
 Scott Cunningham 

Lead Guide 

March 
 
Mar 3  Tie & Lie West 7-9 pm General fly  
  Tying and story telling.  Bass Pro Outdoor 
  World. 
Mar 3  Tie & Lie East  6-8 pm General fly 
  Tying and story telling. Adriens Fly Shop 
Mar 3  Fly Fishing 101 7-9 pm Hopewell Jr. School 
Mar 3  Rod Building 
Mar 4  Beginning Fly Tying 
Mar 5  Cabin Fever Relief Banquet Receptions on  
  Rt. 4  
Mar 9  BUFF Monthly Meeting 7-9 pm 
  Raffel’s on Reading Rd. 
  Social hour 6 pm 
Mar 10  Rod Building 
Mar 10  Fly Fishing 1017-9 pm Hopewell Jr. School 
Mar 11-13 Northern Ohio Steelhead Trip (Primary dates)  
Mar 11       Beginning Fly Tying 
Mar 16  BUFF Board Meeting 7-9 pm  Church of  
                               Ascension & Holy Trinity, 
                                334 Burns Ave, Wyoming, OH 
                                 Members welcome 
Mar 17  Fly Fishing 1017-9 pm Hopewell Jr. School 
Mar 18 -20 Northern Ohio Steelhead Trip (Secondary dates) 
Mar 18  Beginning Fly Tying 
Mar 24  Fly Fishing 101 7-9 pm Hopewell Jr. School 
Mar 25  Beginning Fly Tying 

. May 
 
May 1  Basic Casting Cottell Park 10 am-1pm 
May 5  Tie & Lie West 7-9 pm General fly  
  Tying and story telling.  Bass Pro Outdoor 
  World. 
May 5  Tie & Lie East  6-8 pm General fly 
  Tying and story telling. Adriens Fly Shop 
May 6  Parky’s Farm10 am – 2 pm 
  
May 7  Spring Day at Parky’s Farm 12-4pm 
May 11  BUFF Monthly Meeting 7-9 pm 
  Raffel’s on Reading Rd. 
  Social hour 6 pm 
May 13  Parky’s Farm10 am – 2 pm 
May 15  Basic Casting Cottell Park 10 am-1 pm 
May 18  BUFF Board Meeting 7-9 pm   
  Church of Ascension & Holy Trinity, 
                                334 Burns Ave, Wyoming, OH 
                                 Members welcome 
 
May 20  Parky’s Farm 10 am – 2 pm   
May 21  Women’s Only Fly Fishing  9 am – 3 pm  TBD 
May 21  Day Trip TBD 
May 22  Basic Casting Cottell Park 10 am-1pm 
May 21 -22 Fishing Has No Boundries Cowen Lake 8 am -4 pm 
May 27  Parky’s Farm10 am – 2 pm 
 

June 
 
Jun 2  Tie & Lie West 7-9 pm General fly  
  Tying and story telling.  Bass Pro Outdoor 
Jun 2  Tie & Lie East  6-8 pm General fly 
  Tying and story telling. Adriens Fly Shop 
Jun 2 -5  Elkhorn Fishing Trip 
Jun 4                 Kids Fishing Day - Middletown Parks Dept. 
                        10am - 2pm 
Jun 5  Intermediate Casting  1-4pm TBD 
Jun 8  BUFF Monthly Meeting 7-9 pm 
  Raffel’s on Reading Rd. 
  Social hour 6 pm 
Jun 12  Intermediate Casting  1-4pm TBD 
Jun 15  BUFF Board Meeting 7-9 pm   Church of  
                               Ascension & Holy Trinity, 
                                334 Burns Ave, Wyoming, OH 
                                 Members welcome 
Jun 18  Day Trip TBD 
Jun 19  Intermediate Casting  1-4pm TBD 
Jun 26  Intermediate Casting  1-4pm TBD 

April 
 
Apr 1  Parky’s Farm 10am – 2 pm 
Apr 1  Beginning Fly Tying 
Apr 7  Tie & Lie West 7-9 pm General fly  
  Tying and story telling.  Bass Pro Outdoor 
  World. Tying and story telling. Adriens Fly Shop 
Apr 7  Fly Fishing 1017-9 pm Hopewell Jr. School 
Apr 8  Parky’s Farm 10am – 2 pm 
Apr 9  BUFF Day Trip – TBD 
Apr 7  Tie & Lie East  6-8 pm General fly 
  Tying and storytelling. Adriens Fly Shop 
Apr 7  Fly Fishing 1017-9 pm Hopewell Jr. School 
Apr 8  Parky’s Farm 10am – 2 pm 
Apr 9  BUFF Day Trip – TBD 
Apr 13  BUFF Monthly Meeting 7-9 pm 
  Raffel’s on Reading Rd. 
  Social hour 6 pm 
Apr 14  Fly Fishing 1017-9 pm Hopewell Jr. School 
Apr 15  Parky’s Farm 10 am – 2 pm 
Apr 16  East Fork River Sweep 9 am – 1 pm cooking 
Apr 20  BUFF Board Meeting 7-9 pm  Church of  
                               Ascension & Holy Trinity, 
                                334 Burns Ave, Wyoming, OH 
                                 Members welcome 
Apr 22  Parky’s Farm 10 am – 2 pm 
Apr 22 -24 Rockwell Springs Trip 
Apr 28 – May 1 Nantahala Fishing Trip 
Apr 29  Parky’s Farm 10 am – 2 pm 
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Year 2004 Officers and Directors 

     
Mike Bryant       President   697-9576 
 Fly Fishing Show 
 mjbryant@email.com 
Don Prince Vice President        398-0921 
 rxp46@hotmail.com   
Nan Shirley Secretary       947-9005 
  nlshirley@earthlink.net   
Don Hogue Treasurer       231-4852 
 thesputzer@fuse.net   
 
++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 
 
Jon Kennard Buffer      732-1799 
                          jonkennard@fuse.net   
Joe Panfalone Webmaster 
                          Panfalone@fuse.net  
 Joe Guenther Trips      724-6343 
                          josephguenther@msn.com 
Patti Howell      Dir. At Large      683-7138 
 phowell@fuse.net  
Jim LeBlond     Dir. At Large        561-8957 
 Intermediate Casting 
Dave Jones Membership       825-7174 
                     jones.a.d.r@worldnet.att.net   
Tom  Baker Education       697-7342 
 Ken West Education           726-6253 
 terrywest@fuse.net   
Lou Haynes   Education           777-4854 
  bdhaynes@one.net              
Jim Hampton Education             779-4349 
Debbie Hampton  Outreach          779-4349 
             flyfisher@zoomtown.com 
Steve Groome     Dir . at Large     683-5601
     steven.groome@lexisnexis.com    
Lee Chambers    Programs           522-6174   
              leeandsue@aol.com  
Bob Mackey      Librarian       831-4180 
                             rmackey@cinci.rr.com      

Tom Dressman   Conservation 831-6504 
                       tdressman02@sprintpcs.com 

      

+++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++++ 

River Coordinators 
 

Dave French Brookville          829-1226 
    david@david-french.com  
Nick Rizzo        Mad River 937-291-0687      
       macriz@sbcglobal.net  

Jon Kennard East Fork         732-1799 
          Jonkennard@fuse.net  

    

                                         

  

  

 
2/2005 B.U.F.F.  Financial Report 

(rounded to dollar amount) 

    
 Beginning Balance $7744 
   
    
 Total Receipts $2944  
 (Does not include FlyFishing 
Show receipts)   
    
 Total Disbursements $4109  
   
   
 Ending Balance $6579 
   
 
xxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxxx xxxxxxxx 
 Other Balances/Info  
   
 Trips Advance Escrow $500  
  
 Petty Cash $400 
    
 MC/Visa $80  
    
 Banquet Donation $475  
    
 Portion of total balance   
 owed to Receptions for    
banquet dinners $5980  
    
 Remaining Check Book 
Usable Balance $599 
   
   
  

Year 2004 Key Positions 
 

Mike Bryant   Future Leaders     
  Fly Fishing Show     
  FFF-OSC Director
     
 
Debbie Hampton Dinner Admin./   
     Reservations 
  Outreach Co-coord. 
 
Tony Kalbli Casting   
 
Jim LeBlond Intermediate Casting
  Coordinator 
 
Dave Uckotter       Beginning Casting 
  Coordinator 
 
Open  Fly Tying   
 
Bill Fischer Club Mail 
 
Jim Boude Hart Show 
 
Jim Hampton Monthly Raffles 
 
Lou Haynes Club Assets Owner 

Fishing Show 
Advertising 
FFF-OSC Director 

 
Open  Club Historian 
 
Don Prince Club 

Health/Recognition 
 
Patti Howell Outreach Co- coord. 
 
Don Hogue Membership Health 
 
Steve Lilly Program Support 
 
Open Fly Fishing Show 

Chair – Fly Tying 
 
Open Fly Fishing Show 
 Chair – Exhibitors 
 
Debbie Hampton  Banquet  Co-Chair 
Roger Corrado  Banquet Co-Chair 
 
 
                
Please note that there are open  
positions!!  If you would like to 
get more involved, volunteer for 
a job!!!  
 

                                 
 
 
 
  

  

March Menu 
 

  
Fillet of Sole Au Gratin

Roast pork loin with 
dressing 

Vegetable medley 
Caesar salad with 

homemade croutons 
Garlic bread 

Many fruit and cheese 
filled tarts 
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Next Monthly Meeting – Wednesday – March 9 

  
CALL 779-4489 OR SIGN UP ON LINE AT WWW.BUCKEYEFLYFISHERS.COM  FOR DINNER 
RESERVATIONS NO LATER THAN 10 PM ON THE SUNDAY BEFORE THE NEXT MEETING.  DINNERS 
ARE $10.00/PERSON FOR A CATERED MEAL.  DOORS OPEN FOR SOCIAL HOUR AT 6 PM – DINNER 
SERVED A 7 PM.  RESERVATIONS ARE REQUIRED – DON’T WAIT – CALL NOW!  (SEE THE MENU ON 
PAGE 8) 

 Directions:    
From I-275 – Take Exit 46, (US 42), south for 
three miles to Glendale-Milford Rd. -- 
Continue south and RAFFEL’S will be on 
the left approximately 3/10 mile. 
 
From I-75 -- Take Exit 14, east, on Glendale-
Milford Rd. until the intersection of US 42, 
(Reading Rd).  Turn right (south) on US 42, 
and RAFFEL’S will be on the left 
approximately 3/10 mile. 
 
From I-71 -- Take Exit 15, west, Pfeiffer Rd. 
& this becomes Glendale-Milford Rd..  At the 
intersection of US 42, (Reading Rd), turn left, 
(south) on US 42, and RAFFEL’S will be on 
the left approximately 3/10 mile. 
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